
 

January 22, 2024 

 

Dear Patient, 

I want to inform you that as of December 31, 2023, I am no longer practicing medicine at 

Michigan Orthopaedic Surgeons as your Orthopaedic Surgeon.  I’ve been on a leave of absence 

this year to care for my wife, Beverly who has been ill since 2022.  Her illness persists and she 

needs my round-the-clock care.  We do not know how long:  this could be for years or months.  I 

am not sure if I will ever practice again so this is the announcement of my retirement. 

It has been my great honor and privilege to care for you, and I am truly grateful and awed by the 

trust you placed in me.  I am humbled and only through God’s gifts was I able to try to help.  Many 

of you are my friends and I will miss all the time and stories and life events we have shared over 

the past three decades.  I leave you in great hands; fortunately, I have many exceptional partners 

who specialize in Hip and Knee Joint Replacements here at MOS. 

Drs. Knapke, Flierl, Devitt, Sobh, Karadsheh, Cavinatto, Greene and Alosh are all available at our  

many MOS locations. Dr. Zemenick does general Orthopaedics.  Also, I have many Sports Medicine 

partners that do mainly Knee and Shoulder Orthopaedic care.   

Please feel free to call and ask someone to help you find the right physician to meet your 

Orthopaedic needs.  I wish you all the best in your future.  I am truly thankful for you all. 

Sincerely, 

 

Michael J. Hubers, MD 

 

From the President of MOS, Paul Fortin: 

MOS physicians are committed to taking care of Dr. Hubers’ patients.  As a friend, and colleague, 

we have missed his presence at MOS.  And yet, we also have a great amount of admiration for Dr. 

Hubers’ devotion to his wife during her serious illness.  We send them all our best wishes and 

prayers for recovery.   

Please call 833-667-3627 for an appointment when needed. 

 

 

 

 

 


